
 

NetApp appoints new regional head

NetApp announced that Gary de Menezes has been appointed to head-up the NetApp team in South Africa. In addition to
this, he will also lead the SADC region.

An experienced leader who has over 28 years' experience in the IT sector, de Menezes will be responsible for all NetApp
business across the Southern African region.
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